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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership. So, this week; 
 

Caterpillars: to sing Dingle Dangle Scarecrow  

Butterflies: the new name you gave the Ugly Duckling 

Reception: Georgia O’Keefe & her paintings  

1Mc: the character in the story I am writing  

1/2T: my version of Beegu  

2M: my lost creature story  

3U: opaque, translucent & transparent objects   

3/4T: London!   

4G: the difference between the House of Commons 

& the House of Lords    

5I: how humans cause wildfires     

5/6K: Anglo Saxon houses & settlements  

6T: reading different types of scales around the 

house 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY      

April   

Mon 15th – All pupils return to school  

Fri 19th – House Day (wear colour of your House)  

May  

Thur 2nd – School is Polling Station but OPEN 

Wk beginning Mon 13th - SATs week for Y6 

Fri 24th – Break up for half term 

June 

Mon 3rd – Inset Day, school closed to pupils  

Mon 10th – Reception & Y6 hearing & vision checks  

Fri 14th – Sports Day in the afternoon  

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – KS1 classes to Wirral Way  

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Parents Evenings for Y1-5 

Fri 21st – Back up Sports Day in afternoon  

Thur 27th – Butterflies Trip  

July 

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Year 2 to Tattenhall  

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Y6 Transition Days TEPCEC  

Mon 8th – Fri 12th – Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Thur 11th – Year 5 to Primary College  

Wed 17th – PM & Evening performances for Y6  

Wed 24th – 2pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly  

                 3:15pm BREAK UP FOR SUMMER!  

Residential Deposits  

(Deadline for Tattenhall payment in full: Thursday 6th June 2024)  

(Deadline for Min-y-Don payment in full: Monday 20th May 2024)  

 

 

 

 

BYE BYE PARENT PAY, HELLO 

SCHOOL SPIDER!  

School Spider will be fully set up as you are 

reading this Newsletter; thank you for supporting 

the change-over to this app.  

Please remember that all bookings for Before & 

After-School clubs will need to be made via 

School Spider in advance.  

Payments for all activities or "products" for 

school (e.g. Snacks, Residentials, trips, etc…) will 
be paid through School Spider.  

Please familiarise yourself with School Spider 

over the Easter holidays and if you have any 

queries telephone the office on 0151 355 1546 

and leave a message or 

email admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk and Mrs 

Leadley will pick up your message over the 

holiday and get back to you. 

See overleaf for the guide on how to download 

and use the App.  

 

BINGO 

Thanks to all the families who attended our PTA 

Bingo. Great fun was had and an enormous £561 

was raised to support the PTA in their work.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Easter Family 

Fun with 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

@ St. Thomas & All Saints Church 
 

Wednesday 3rd April, 10.30am – 1pm 

Light lunch included 

Candles, bridges, electricity, slime – what a mixture! 

Want to Xplore more? 

Come and join us for an interactive experience, fun and 

friendship. 

   

Booking Essential 

CommunityEPortParish@hotmail.com 

 by 28th March 

We can’t wait to see you all! 

mailto:CommunityEPortParish@hotmail.com

